1st December, 2003.

Mr Elton Humphery,

Secretary,

Community Affairs

References Committee

Senate Committee Inquiry into Hepatitis C and blood supply in Australia

Dear Mr Humphrey,

Thank you for asking me to make a submission to the Senate Inquiry into Hepatitis C and blood supply in Australia. Last year I chaired an expert advisory group and the “Report of the Expert Advisory Group on Hepatitis C and Plasma in 1990” was tabled in Federal Parliament by the then Minister for Health and Ageing, Senator Kay Patterson on 14th May 2003 – publishing reference is ISBN 0642822654 with publication approval number 7626 (JN7626). Copies can be downloaded from the Department of Health and Ageing website at http://www.health.gov.au/hsdd/bodt/pubs.htm
Please accept the report as my submission to the Senate Inquiry.

Yours sincerely,

Prof Bruce Barraclough. AO

Chair, Australian Council for Safety and Quality in Health Care

